
As a teacher of more than two decades I support the bill SB554-A20 to prohibit guns from schools, universities, airports and the 
Capitol building. I can no longer abide the duress under which children are placed with the possibility of more mass shootings. They 
cannot learn in this environment. 

Furthermore, I live in a community where recent suicides could've been prevented with proper storage of guns. Needless dangerous 
situations must be averted.

Thank you.


